Letter dated 18 May 1995 from the Permanent Representative of the
Democratic People's Republic of Korea to the United Nations




Democratic People's Republic of Korea

Permanent Mission to the United Nations
515 East 72nd Street. 38F, New York, N.Y. 10021
Tel. (212) 772-0712 (0725) FAX (212) 772-0735

i8 May 188S

Your Zonour,

With ragard to th eral Assembly resclution 4939/75 K

a2d on 15 December I have the honour, upon

rization of H.Z. Fore gr Minister c¢f the Democratic People’'s

lic of Xorea, to refer to the position of the Government of

o emocratic Deonln s Republic of Korea on the legality of the

thr=zac or use of nuclear weapons.

The Government of the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea
gkes it that the threat or use of nuclear weapons in any case 1is

ViO'd;lOP of the UN Charter and the existing internaticnal laws,

and thersfore should not be zlliowed on any account.

It ig deplorable that the legality of the threat or use of
nucl=2ar weapons is debated when compiste elimination of nuclear
w2apons is under serious ciscussicon on the international arena.

I would like to remind veou 2% the letter of H.E. Forsign
Minister of the DPRK addressed to Registrar of the International
Court of Justize in January 1334 pursuant To the resolution of
tne 46th World Health Assembly, which zas clearly stated the
position of my Government against ths :zhresat or use of nuclear
weapons '

Tlease acgept, Your EHeonour, tha assurances o my highest
considerations

Pak GiV Y ;/7

AmpoasSacor

Permansnt IReprasentative
=is E. Monammed ssdjacui
Pragident
internaticnal Cour: o Justize




